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Good Afternoon, 
 
This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 
events at your school for the week of November 13th – November 17th. 
 
On behalf of Loch Lomond School, I thank all veterans across Canada for everything they have done for 
this country. Their legacy to us is a strong, free Canada, including the warm and welcoming NB 
communities we call home. Please take time to attend a Remembrance Day service in your community, 

to pause and pay tribute to our servicemen and women who have helped build the Canada we know and 
love. 
 
November 13th is a holiday respecting Remembrance Day and there will be no school this day. 
 
November 15th under the leadership of Ms. Beaudet in our Guidance Department, all students K-5 will 
have an opportunity to visit our Career Expo. Students will be exposed to careers in protective services, 
technical trades, health care, and many others. This will be a special event where students will be able 
to interact with career professionals from a variety of job sectors.  
 
November 16th Loch Lomond School celebrates National Child Day.   National Child Day has been 
celebrated across Canada since 1993 to commemorate the United Nations' adoption of two documents 
centered on children's rights: the United Nations Declaration of the Rights of the Child on November 20, 
1959, and the United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child on November 20, 1989. By ratifying 
the United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child in 1991, Canada made a commitment to 
ensure that all children are treated with dignity and respect. This commitment includes the opportunity 
for children to have a voice, be protected from harm and be provided with their basic needs and every 
opportunity to reach their full potential. Celebrating National Child Day is about celebrating children as 
active participants in their own lives and in communities, as active citizens who can and should 
meaningfully contribute to decision-making. 
 
November 17th is “Career Dress-Up/When I Grow Up…” at Loch Lomond School. As part of our career 
week focus, all students and staff are invited to have fun and “dress-up” for a possible future career!  
 
For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t 
hesitate to call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our 
school a better place to learn and visit. 
 
Yours in Education, 
 
Greg Norton,  
Principal 

http://www.unicef.org/lac/spbarbados/Legal/global/General/declaration_child1959.pdf
http://www.ohchr.org/en/professionalinterest/pages/crc.aspx

